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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

❊ Daily TPs’ Hoon Dok Words ❊ 

  

As it says on the stationery, I am in Las Vegas. This 
place is famous worldwide for its casinos. I left Los 
Angeles this morning and created one holy ground 
nearby on Mt. Whitney, a high mountain, and another in 
Death Valley, the lowest elevation in the western 
hemisphere. After establishing these holy grounds, I 
traveled for three hours and am just now settling into 
my hotel room.... 

 
  

 
  

  

 
  

 

 
  

❋ Spanish DP WS - 
Fridays 7-10 PM - CHG 
  

 FEEF's 7th 
Anniversary, IPEC, 
Dec. 13, 2019 
  

 New Year midnight 
Prayer Dec. 31 
  
  
  
  

 
  

 

 LV Community 
Website 
  

LVFC Sermon Themes 
for 2019 

 DP life: Create a life you 

love, the one that God always 
wanted you to have 

Updates on Blessing & 
Family Ministry. 
  

Resources for Tribal 
Messiahs 
  

LVFC council meeting 
minutes 
  



 

 

 
  

LIVE BROADCAST FROM SOUTH AFRICA 

  

South Africa Summit and HyoJeong Family Blessing 
Festival Saturday, December 7 @ 12:00 AM (night 
between Friday and Saturday) (Las Vegas Time) 
  

Due to rain, the live broadcast is delayed by 1 hour 
  

The broadcast will go live 30 minutes before the event. 
  

Go to: en.ipeacetv,com/ 
  

 
  

 

 
  

 About Sanctuary 
Church and H2 
  

  

 
  

Tribal Messiahship 
Card 
  

 Membership Form   
  

 ACLC Invitation Letter 
for Dec. 28 PSWM event 
  

 

  

 infolvfc@ gmail,com 
  

Registor or Update your 
own and your family birth 
date 
  
  

  

 
834 835 836 837 838 839 
840 841 842 843 844 845 
846 847 848 849 850 851 
852 853 857 858 859 860 
861 862 863 864 865 866 
867 868 869 870 871 872 
  

 
  

  

 
  
 

 



 

 

  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
Brothers and sisters, the Las Vegas community is going 
to have a Christmas party on Sunday, December 
22nd.  I hope you will give your hidden talent to other 
brothers and sisters to make the Christmas party more 
meaningful and interesting.  Please let us know your 
participation.  
  

 
  

 
  

Brothers and sisters, I am proud to see the church 
community growing slowly. I would like to appreciate if 
you can update the information of your birthday, contact 
number, e-mail address and new home address. 
  
  
 

 

 

  
 

   




